
Robert  Pattinson  Moves  Back
In With Kristen Stewart

By Jennifer Ross

It appears that Robert Pattinson and Kristen Stewart have
taken the next step in making up. The Twilight couple has
moved  back  in  together  and  have  officially  reconciled,  a
source told UsMagazine.com. However, not everything is roses
and  lollipops  between  them.  Although  their  make-up  was
dramatic, Pattinson, 26, is insecure and sensitive to the
relationship, say sources. No doubt, he still is not over
Stewart’s, 22, infidelity with her Snow White and the Huntsman
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director, Rupert Sanders. Will the couple’s first indiscretion
be their last? Only time will tell.

How do you know when to forgive your partner after cheating?

Cupid’s Advice:

Forgiveness can be a very difficult thing to do when your
partner has betrayed your love. Never-the-less, it is very
important to eventually forgive, regardless of whether or not
you decide to reconcile. So to help you decide, here are few
clues to look for that tell you it is time to forgive:

1. You’ve dealt with the truth: Although you wanted to blame
everything on your partner, the two of you have realized that
cheating was only a symptom to something else and steps were
taken to resolve it. Dealing with the real issues in your
relationship is necessary in order not to end up back where
you two started.

2. You’ve let go: In dealing with the main problem, you have
found ways to accept the pain your mate has caused you. You
may never forget, but you also choose to focus on the positive
aspects as a result of his cheating. Also, you’ve realized
that you needed to let go for the welfare of your relationship
and your health.

3. You feel it: When you think about the infidelity, you are
comfortable sharing your story in a positive manner. You are
confident in yourself and your relationship with your partner.
Overall and in general, you simply feel better inside and out.

What signs did you find that made you forgive your partner?
Comment below.


